
September 25, 2017 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Executive Director 
211 Sower Blvd 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 

RE: Case 2017-00368 
- -----New Wireless Facility at 850 StateRoute348-East -- ~­

Symsonia, KY 42082 

To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 

SEP 2 8 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Please be advised that I am in support of the proposed cell phone tower to be located at 850 State 
Route 348 East in Symsonia, KY. I know that a few of my neighbors have expressed concern and have 
written letters of opposition. However, as a business person who has a home office, my current 
coverage is terrible and I often go outside to make calls. My wife has Verizon service and she has limited 
but better service than I do and it's evident AT&T needs a stronger signal in our area. 

I don't know what effect if any this tower would have on internet service, but better internet coverage is 
also needed in the area. My only reliable internet service today is satellite internet which is very 
expensive for the service and amount of data I receive. I am excited that a new tower is going up, which 
I hope will improve both my cell and internet service. We currently are unable to watch a movie through 
our internet without constant buffering! 

Ple.ase don't le.t the few people who are loudly opposing stop you from putting up the tower. Please 
know there are citizens in this community that support putting up the tower and understand the need. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Fisk 
711 Weatherwood Rd 
Symsonia, KY 42082 


